
Susan Era 
1480 Sanford Ranch Road 
Ukiah, CA 9548s 
 
January 25, 2021 
 
Dear Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 
 
I oppose the changes proposed by Supervisors Haschak and Williams in item 3b 
eliminating or reducing current restrictions to medicinal and adult-use cannabis 
cultivation in residential neighborhoods. 
 
This is a huge mistake and if you pass this you are passing on protection of the rights of 
residents of this county.  We need the restrictions we have in place now!! 
 
I urge all Board members to again reject these proposals and to protect our residential 
neighborhoods. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Susan C Era,  

39 year resident of Mendocino County 

 


